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Hello everyone,

Over the past few years, we have had the privilege of taking three unforgettable journeys as a mother-daughter duo with Women 
of the Midwest. These trips have been transformative, offering us unique opportunities to deepen our understanding of each other 
while exploring diverse corners of the world. Through shared adventures, we’ve gained insight into each other’s perspectives, 
creating a richer mutual understanding and appreciation for one another.

The joy derived from these shared experiences extends far beyond the duration of the trips themselves. 

Returning home, we find ourselves reliving the memories and recounting our adventures to the rest of our family.

These shared tales become stories that bind us, reinforcing the bonds forged during our travels.

So many things in everyday life remind us of our adventures together, and it is so rewarding to have these memories of spending 
time together.

Warm regards,
Angie Badgett and Mary Hopp
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